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FYI

Kristen Russell
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Adam - 

I am sending this e-mail message to both Qwest and ATG  - the parties to the interconnection agreement in Docket UT-980390.  On May 4, 2004, Qwest submitted a request for approval of a 12th amendment for collocation transfer of responsibility. Since this amendment has not been signed by both parties, the Commission staff does not view this to be a fully negotiated amendment, therefore, no further action should be taken on this filing.

If you have any question, please contact me.

Kristen Russell

Regulatory Analyst

WUTC

(360) 664-1281
